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Dear powers-that-be,

I am asking that this new levy on point of sale single use cups also apply to the wholesale
selling of cups (ie, those bought for free use in businesses, festivals and events) as well as
to cups used for cold beverages as well.

Together we can all do better for the future generations.

Thank you,

Best reiardsi





